
1

Dhwani Shah

From: Andrew Quattrociocchi aquattrociocchi@king.ca  
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2024 1:11 PM 
To: cofa cofa@king.ca 
Cc: Jennifer Roos jroos@king.ca 
Subject: RE: REQUEST FOR COMMENTS: A-24-49 (88 Sunny Acre Cres, King City) 
 
The building division has no objection to the proposed variance and remind the applicant that a revision / building 
permit is required prior to construction beginning. 
 
Regards,  
 
  
   

  ANDREW QUATTROCIOCCHI, CBCO 
Chief Building Official | Building Division  
2585 King Road, King City, Ontario L7B 1A1 
t: 905-833-4012 | www.king.ca 

  

    

  

 
The information contained in this message is directed in confidence solely to the person(s) named above and may not be otherwise distributed, copied or disclosed.  This message may contain information 
that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender 
immediately advising of the error and delete the message without making a copy.  Thank you. 
 


